
Dear Parents:

It’s time to get ready for the ICRS Jog-a-Thon 
on Thursday, April 25, at 1:30 at the MVHS 
track. This is the final fundraiser of the school 
year, and 97% of the money you raise goes toward your
fundraising commitment. Please visit our event page HERE
to find your student and pledge. You can send this link to
family and friends who may want to sponsor your child. We
need volunteers to help make this event a success. Please
check out volunteer opportunities here.

Speaking of fundraising, don’t forget SCRIP. It is a great
method because you can earn fundraising credit on items
you already purchase, such as gas and groceries. Starting in
May, all SCRIP that you buy goes toward next year’s
commitment. Start early and avoid having to pay extra next
year. If you haven’t used SCRIP before, enroll here. The ICRS
enrollment code is 6499C2CL58L7.

Your volunteer hours and fundraising for 2023-2024 are due
May 1st. In your May 9th brown envelope you will receive a
statement with your school year totals. Please contact
frederick@icrsweb.org with any questions. On May 30th any
unfulfilled volunteer hours and fundraising will be charged
to your SchoolAdmin/Finalsite account. 

Get your volunteer hours by helping paint and clean up the
campus on April 20th, from 8:30am-2pm. Sign up here or
just show up to help. Also, if you know that you are going to
volunteer in May and want those hours to count for 2023-
2024 school year, please put those hours on your volunteer
record sheet due May 1st. 

JOG-A-THON
APRIL HOT LUNCH MENU

ST. JOES VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY
MCT PLAY REGISTRATION FORM
BOOSTER CLUB BINGO NIGHT

CHESS CLUB FLYER
CLASS PICTURE INFO

WSCC NEWSLETTER FOR SCHOOLS
SCIENCE NIGHT
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https://go.rallyup.com/jog-a-thon2024
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050A4FABAE23A5F85-icrs1#/
https://www.raiseright.com/enroll
mailto:frederick@icrsweb.org
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050A4FABAE23A5F85-icrs1#/
https://www.icrsweb.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/Jog-a-thon-packet.pdf
https://www.icrsweb.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/April-2024-Menu.pdf
https://www.icrsweb.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/St.-Joes-Flyer.pdf
https://www.icrsweb.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/play-registration-form20240324.pdf
https://www.icrsweb.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/Bingo-Night.pdf
https://www.icrsweb.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/Chess-club-flyer.pdf
https://vando.imagequix.com/g1001105827#login
https://www.icrsweb.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/WSCC-School-Quarterly-Newsletter.pdf
https://www.icrsweb.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/Science-Night.pdf
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IMPORTANT DATES
April 20: Spring Clean-Up Day VOLUNTEER
April 22-26: Wellness Week
April 22-24: 5th grade to Outdoor Camp
April 23: 6th Grade Padilla Bay field trip
April 25: Jog-a-thon from 1:30-2:30pm at the MVHS track
VOLUNTEER
May 1: May Crowning and Rosary
April 29-May 3: MCT Play
May 3: Kindergarten Kick Off
May 13: Class picture day

Congratulations to all ICRS
students who recently
completed catechism

classes and received their
baptism, 1st communion

and confirmation

Uniform and dress code: As your children grow and you
replace uniform items, please stay true to our uniform
policy. Two things that I notice are shoes and pants that
don’t follow the code. Shoes need to be primarily white,
blue, black, or brown. Pants need to be twill, not stretch,
and no cargo style. Sweatshirts should be clean and without
holes. Thank you for helping our students look sharp! 

Thank you to the Ancheta family and Father Tom for leading
the blessings of our Tiny Forest planting day. And thank you
to Mr. Bell and the middle school for organizing and
planning the event. For media coverage of the event, please
see the NW Catholic article here and the Skagit Valley
Herald’s article here.
 
O'Connor Photography will be at ICRS on Monday, May 13,
to take Class Group Photos. All students will be
photographed in uniform with their class. If you would like
to pre-order pictures, please use this link: ORDER

-Sarah Rutherford

Alex Lee

Raymond & Forrest Gordon

Damian Vargas

TINY FOREST

Thank you for taking time out of your busy schedule to read
this newsletter. Congratulations, your child(ren) will receive
a free dress day. Please email ekohlhaas@icrsweb.org to be
added to the list. Shhh! Keep it a secret - we want to see how
many people will read to the end. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050A4FABAE23A5F85-icrs1#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050A4FABAE23A5F85-icrs1#/
https://www.icrsweb.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/UNIFORM-POLICY-22-23.pdf
https://www.icrsweb.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/UNIFORM-POLICY-22-23.pdf
https://nwcatholic.org/news/nathan-whalen-b6c48bcc-daf2-4f89-83ed-e8f645f27479/tiny-forest-is-a-learning-tool-for-immaculate-conception-regional-school-students
https://www.goskagit.com/news/education/students-plant-trees-in-tiny-forest-celebration/article_85575e60-e890-11ee-bee7-3b888f2445b9.html
https://vando.imagequix.com/g1001105827#login

